
  

Schools are encouraged to ensure that ECTs engage with Diocesan CPD. While they have a lot 
on their plates as new teachers, it is important that they begin to meet other teachers in the 
same position as them and to forge connections with the staff at the Diocese who are there to 
support them during their careers.

For schools who have a large number of ECTs or who are in particular financial difficulties, are 
invited to apply for bursaries from the “Plant a Seed” project.

Support new Staff

Information for Schools

https://education.rcdow.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/Bursaries-schools.pdf

